## Regular Meeting January 27, 1997

The Regular Meeting of the Birch Run Township Planning Commission was called to order at 7:30 PM by Chairman Alan Hunter. Also present for the Planning Commission were Jerry Austin, Terry Carleton, Pat Henige, David Stewart, and Mike Kern. Absent was Donald Zehnder.

Motion by Austin, supported by Kern to approve minutes of November 25th Regular Meeting. Motion carried 6-0.

Township Supervisor, Harold Johnson, spoke on Master Plan and it's importance to the overall development of the Township. Spicer Engineering has been hired as the Township Engineer.

Discussion was held and the Planning Commission requested inviting Village Manager, Robert Belleman to the March meeting; requested site plans be filed with the Township at least 14 days before the meeting; and requested Township Engineer attend Site Plan Review Meetings on commercial developments.

Motion by Austin, supported by Carleton to adjourn at 8:25PM. Motion carried 6-0.

Pat Henige, Acting Secretary